
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

October 3, 2017 

 

Significant Delays on 24 Street S.W. and Lane Closure on Highway 22X 

Locations and Impacts: 

 Significant delays on 24 Street S.W. between eastbound Highway 22X and 186 Avenue 

o Use 37 Street S.W. or Spruce Meadows Way S.W. as alternate routes to access  

Highway 22X 

 Temporary closure of the right eastbound lane on Highway 22X, east of 24 Street S.W. 

 
Reason: Paving tie-in locations  
 
 

Start date: Wednesday, October 4, 2017, at 9:00 a.m. 

Completion date: Thursday, October 5, 2017, at 8:00 p.m. 

Speed reduction: N/A  

 

 

 
Other information: N/A 
 
 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 

the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  
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